Dimitria Sakakos
3701 Chesswood Ave.
Suite 320

North York, Ontario
M3]J 2P6

November 20, 1998

Sarah Miller

Director

Canadian Environmental Law Association
517 College St. Ste. 401

Toronto, Ontario
M6G 4A2

Dear Ms. Miller:

Thank you for taking the time to help me with my information interview on Tuesday,
November 10, 1998.

I found your answers in the information interview to be quite helpful with my research
project. I also found that it was quite informative and interesting that the law profession
1s becoming more and more challenging.

Sincerely, ‘
Srenipiio. Jofaboa

Dimitria Sakakos
Work On Track
Seneca College
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